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 Jason Fernandes OBJ2014/7802/P 11/01/2015  16:07:59 I strong object to this application.  This is the second time that the applicant has attempted to make 

intrusive changes to Weech within the space of a few months (previous application was registered 

under 2014/6457/P and rejected by the council) and I and other residents are still totally against this 

planned construction.

The amount of noise during construction will no doubt be excessive and disruptive to those that live in 

the block and in the near vicinity.  This will be especially the case for me and the other residents who 

would be unfortunate enough to live directly the planned roof.

Further, I note from the provided plans that lift shaft will obstruct the lighting coming in to flats on one 

of the sides of Weech Hall and in addition to that, during construction, (and potentially afterwards) the 

jutting out of this lift shaft could cause an obstruction and therefore, present a health and safety hazard 

during an evacuation of the block.

We were informed after the last attempt to gain planning permission (the rejected application 

2014/6457/P) that the council objected to the principle of the application and therefore, would prevent 

the applicant from reapplying.  Therefore, I do hope the council will stick to this agreement and 

immediately reject this request again.  Please keep me informed of any discussions relating to this 

application.
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